
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

The football team 

 

 

 

Fire Service Visits 

This week, Years R, 2 and 5 were visited by West Sussex 

Fire Service. The children all learnt about fire safety in the 

home and what to do in an emergency. The fire fighters 

brought along their fire engine too and all of the children 

got to sit in it and ask questions about what they do. It 

was a great visit and very useful 

too.  

Here is Lime Class 

and Chestnut Class 

enjoying themselves. 

Years 5 and 6 Football Tournament 

Last week, the Years 5 and 6 football team competed in a 

tournament, at TRS, against 15 other local area school 

teams . Mr Jeffries had been training the team hard and 

told me how proud he was of all of the boys’ commitment 

and positive attitude towards playing in the team. There 

were some great goals scored and the boys finished 3rd in 

their pool. This then led to a play-off where they WON! The 

end result was Bartons finishing 5th out of 16 teams. This 

is an amazing achievement and well done to Kai, Antec, 

Harry, Euan, Filip, Fabian, Frankie, Jake, Archie and 

Reuben. Here is a picture of the team.   
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Have a great weekend!  Best wishes Kate Powell 

‘Lights, Camel, Action 2’ Christmas Production  

(Years 1, 2 and 3)  

Our production of Lights, Camel, Action is next week and the 

children can’t wait to perform to you all. Remember to make 

sure that you have got your tickets ahead of the 

performances and bring them with you. The performance 

date is Tuesday 5th December with shows at 2pm and 

6pm. Tickets are £1 each and families can buy a maximum 

4 tickets each. Please note because of the limits on space 

in the hall, tickets are limited to 2 per family per 

performance.  

All of the children will need to come back to school for the 

evening performance. Please be supportive and sensitive 

that the show is not suitable for babies and very young 

children because if they make noise, they distract the 

children on stage. Instead, there is an opportunity to bring 

them to the relaxed performance on Monday 4th December 

at 2pm so that families with young children can see the 

show. This performance will need a ticket (so we know 

numbers) but it is free. The staff and children are working 

so hard on this that we want to make it perfect.  

Welcome to Bartons 

This week, we give a very warm welcome 

to Keisha who has joined Bartons in Lime 

class. We hope that you will be very happy here and that 

your first week has been interesting and fun.  

Useful Diary Dates Coming Up 
5th: Years 1, 2 & 3 Christmas Production @ 2pm & 6pm.  

8th: Wear your Christmas Jumper for the day for £1. 

13th: Years 4, 5 & 6 Carol Concert @ 2pm. Details to follow 

14th: Last day of Term. 

15th: INSET Day - school closed to pupils 

2nd January 2024: Back to School 

12th - 16th February:  HALF TERM  

19th February: INSET Day - School closed to pupils 

20th February: Back to school 


